
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Upper 2 prepare for the music and drama showcase 
   

 

 
 
It is great to be back and see everyone after the Easter break. We’ve heard lots of stories of 
vacations and staycations, playdates and sleep overs and Upper 2 are all settled and happy to 
see their friends again.  
 
We were excited to meet Dermot O’Leary on the first day back and are looking forward to 
international day on Friday.  
 
We’ve also been getting busy preparing for our music and drama showcase next week. The 
pupils have been practicing their singing and performing ready for next week’s extravaganza, 
and we can’t wait to showcase our talent. 
 
Mr Mike Arnold and Mr Matt Chandler  


